NWCG CTSP Update 
											

· Budget is a recurring issue that threads it way through much of what we have planned. Would like to know status so that plans can be made. With no budget comes minimal to no planned activities. 

· CTSP Conference - Still in planning stages. Have verbal commitments from multiple individuals for training sessions. Planned for the week of March 9, 2009 in Boise, Idaho in the multipurpose room of the Jack Wilson building. 

· CTSP Training - holding pattern. California training may be post-poned. Budget is a big impact. Historically each participant has had dollars acquired through various means to attend as a cadre member, but those are getting harder to find. We are expanding the cadre list to provide some regional overlap. Course will also be modified as needed to reflect changes in the camp environment as the thin client project proceeds.
·        California - Nov 3-7, 2008
·        Florida - ?
·        Minnesota - ?

· Continued interaction with IBA - Phase 3 

· Thin Client Project - at a status quo. Six servers in possession, but kits not fully fleshed out. Will be proceeding with a minimal test next season unless additional funds & personnel are made available prior to fire season.

· Security Whitepaper - Attached is the current version. Has been viewed/reviewed by a number of people. IBA project needs it approved and finalized. 
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